Bruce Stowe

From: Thomas Joy [Thomas.Joy@vdh.virginia.gov]
3ent: Tuesday, June 03, 2008 10:45 AM

To: bruces@roth-usa.com

Ce: John Aulbach

Subject: Revised approval for Roth tanks in Virginia
Bruce

The existing VDH GMP #133, which approves the use of FRALO SEPTECH tanks (now called Roth
MultiTanks)) as septic tanks in Virginia will be revised to reflect the purchase of FRALO
by Roth Global Plastics.

In addition, approval for the use of the tanks as wet wells (pump

tanks) will be added to the GMP. Please send me any available drawings, capacity charts,
installation instructions, etc. for potential attaachment to the revised GMP. Thanks.

Tom

E. Thomas (Tom) Joy, PE

Technical Services Engineer

Office of Environmental Health Services
P. O box 33

Blacksburg, VA 24063

Phone: (540) 961-8424

Fax: (540) 961-8455

Thomas .Joy@vdh.virginia.gov



